
SERFF 7.16.1 Release Notes 
 
SERFF 7.16.1 was released to production on Thursday, July 19, 2018. The 7.16.1 release contains code 
related to the State Record Retention feature.  
 
 

Changes in SERFF 7.16.1 
 

Security Risks Mitigation  
The SERFF development team is working to create the backend process to secure SERFF application. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please contact the SERFF Help Desk at serffhelp@naic.org or (816) 783-8990 if you have any questions 
about the release of SERFF 7.16. 


